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Events coming 

up! 

School starts Mon 7/9/2020 
October 
Thurs 1st Black History 
Month 
Mon 12th R.E. Week -  
Pilgrimages 
Wed 21th School Harvest 
Festival 
Half term ends Wed 21/10 
Half Term Holiday  
Thu 22 Oct to Fri 30 October 
November 
Wed 11th w/b Mon 16-20th 
Nov Friendship Week (Anti-
Bullying Wk.) 
December 
Last day of term Friday 
18/12/20 
School re-opens 7th Jan 2021 

Reminder of Dinner  

monies All monies must come to 

school in a named envelope with the 

amount that is enclosed. The envelope 

should be posted in the post box  

outside the main school entrance 

(near the clothes bank). Thank you. 

Stars of the Week: Class 1 Oliver YR, Olive Y1 Class 2 Hermione Y1,  

Ben Y2 Class 3 Reggie Y3 Krystal Y4 Class 4 Elisa Y5 Sophia Y6 

The staggered start and end times to the school day have been  
successful in ensuring parent groups are separated and rush hour is 
avoided. We are grateful that parents have been attentive to this, 
helping to avoid mixing children and parents from different class  
bubbles. I have included below a reminder of the times. 
Drop off time: Class 1 & siblings 8:40AM (8:30 AM onwards is fine for the Recep-
tion children). Parents use the top entrance. Class 2 & siblings 8:50AM. Parents use 
the top entrance. Class 3 & siblings 8:40AM. Parents use the far entrance (village 
hall entrance). Class 4 8:50AM. Parents use the far entrance. (Gates close by 9AM) 

Pick up time: Class 1 & siblings 3PM. Parents use the top entrance. Class 2 &  
siblings 3:10PM top entrance. Class 3 & siblings 3PM far entrance. Class 4 3:10PM 
far entrance. 

By sticking closely to these times, we can avoid parents gathering at the 
school gates. Please be mindful that families have to walk along Mill Lane 
to drop off at the correct entrance so drive with caution. Thank you. 

We asked last week if anyone 

knew what this was a symbol 

for. The scallop shell is a  

symbol of pilgrimages which is 

the theme for our up and  

coming R.E week. 


